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Comments: I am concerned about the wild horses that have been left to manage themselves for many years. The

Heber Wild Herd has done very well and are not over populated existing with lands for cattle in Arizona.  I would

hope you would leave this herd alone. We deserve our wild horses to remain to manage themselves and their

social order. Thank you for respecting my opinion. Respectfully, Jean Leonard


